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Description

Hello All,

Welcome to Fall! We have our first meeting of Fall to discuss the major event for this time of year, the
Great Lakes Ham Con. This includes our clubs support for the K8MIS special event station. Please find
some more information in my newsletter.

SLAARC Presidents Newsletter Oct-2017

For our next meeting, we will keep the business brief and speak of what we need to do for K8MIS.
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